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Dear Parents & Guardians,

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all students, parents and families to the new Midford Sandy Bay 
Uniform Store opening on Monday 11th November at 8.00am. The store is located at the corner of York and 
Regent Street, Sandy Bay. 

We are proud to have been partners with St. Mary’s College for many years and are excited to take this next 
step with our newly designed off campus location. All of your St Mary’s College uniform needs, including school 
shoes, will all be available at Midford Sandy Bay.

The St. Mary’s College online store will continue to operate as usual, with three different collection points. You 
can collect your items from Midford Sandy Bay, choose to have your parcel delivered to St. Mary’s College in our 
once-a-week drop-off, or have your parcel delivered to home or work for a cost of $15.00.

Appointments are recommended for new students, please use the below link to book your appointment. 

https://MidfordBooking.as.me/MidfordSandyBay

Please note St Mary’s College uniform will be unavailable for purchase from Friday 1st November, while we move 
to our new location.

We look forward to meeting you and servicing your uniform needs.

Throughout the school term our opening hours are: 

Monday - Friday	    8:00 am - 4:30 pm
Saturday	    10:00 am - 1:00 pm

Phone:	 	    -
Email:		     sandybay@midford.com.au
Address:	    Corner of York and Regent Street, Sandy Bay, TAS 7005


